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Friday 24th February 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am really excited to share with you that Year 1 will be going on a trip to Manor Park Farm 
on Monday 20th March.   

 
This trip will help us with our ‘Animals including Humans’ science unit where we are 
learning about animal diets and animal groups. During our trip, we will look at real animals 
and identify which group they belong to, explore their diets and we may even have a 
chance to pet the animals! 

 
Children should arrive to school in their school uniform at normal time. Please bring a 
packed lunch so we can enjoy a picnic together at the farm. We will transport children to 
and from Manor Farm via minibus and we will be back in school at around 3pm, in time 
for the end of the school day. 
 
We will need 3 adult helpers to assist with the trip. You can meet us at Manor Farm at 
9.30 if you are able to. Please let me know if you are able to help, and I will send you 
further information about the day.  
 
The full days experience will be £12.15 including minibus transfer to and from Manor 
Farm. Please make payment on Eduspot School Money by Tuesday 13th of March.  
 
If you have any questions at all, please catch me, Mrs King or Mrs Buttery. We are very 
excited about this trip – I know it will be a great day! 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Sturman 
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